MONTANA STATE UNIVERSITY

BOZEMAN | BILLINGS | NORTHERN | GREAT FALLS COLLEGE

CAMPUS REPORT | September Board of Regents Meeting | September 18-19, 2024



MONTANA STATE UNIVERSITY | NORTHERN

New Vice Chancellor of Student Success – Please welcome Joshua Engle to the MSU-Northern team. He has spent the last ten years leading Student Affairs at various universities and colleges in Arkansas, Oklahoma, and Montana. He has a lot of ideas and energy and enjoys the strong collaboration between MSU-Northern and the community.

Sprint Degree - MSU-Northern is excited to announce the launch of its new Sprint Degree in Diesel Technology, starting in the Fall of 2024. This program allows students to complete an associate degree in Diesel Technology in one year.

Athletic Camps – This summer has been full of athletic camps for future basketball, volleyball, and football players. The MSU-Northern Sports Camps provide an outstanding opportunity for young people to develop their athletic skills in a safe and fun environment and expose them to our campus.

Summer Registration – This summer MSU-Northern has hosted seven Summer Orientation Advising and Registration (SOAR) events. They help future students visit with their faculty advisor, register for classes, obtain financial aid and complete their admissions requirements.

Campus Improvements -

- Brockmann Center HVAC improvements
- Auto Tech HVAC improvements
- Hagener Science Center fume hood repairs
- South Campus Trail project
- Several dorm room improvements including new flooring.
- Donaldson Hall Commons heating project completed by Facilities Services and audio/video presentation equipment installed by ITS
- New Brockmann Center classroom flooring and paint in several room spaces
- New fire alarm upgrades in the Armory Gym

FAFSA Information Sessions – MSU-Northern is pleased to announce a series of information sessions designed to assist individuals in completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).

Spring Semester Dean's List – The MSU-Northern's Spring 2024 semester Dean's List contains 333 students. To be included in the Dean's List, students must carry a minimum of 12 credits and earn a grade point average of 3.25 or better.

Visit by Labor and Industry—Commissioner Sarah Swanson from the Department of Labor & Industry visited campus on July 10th. She met with key administrators and toured the campus.

Dr. Gwen Hart Named Teaching Scholar - The Office of the Commissioner of Higher Education selected 15 faculty from around the state to be given the distinction of being a Montana University System Teaching Scholar. MSU-Northern's English Professor Dr. Gwen Hart was one of the faculty members given the honor of being a teaching scholar.